
From: Tammi Benjamin <Tammi@amchainitiative.org> 
Date: April 10, 2014 4:20:52 PM PDT 
To: Ellen Griffin <elleng@sfsu.edu> 
Cc: president@sfsu.edu, Timothy White <twhite@calstate.edu>, Leticia Hernandez 
<lhernandez@calstate.edu>, Kenneth P Monteiro <monteiro@sfsu.edu>, pattyb@sfsu.edu, 
ttorlakson@cde.ca.gov, senator.leno@senate.ca.gov, senator.yee@senate.ca.gov, 
assemblymember.ting@assembly.ca.gov, senator.liu@sen.ca.gov, suzanne.reed@sen.ca.gov, 
assemblymember.williams@assembly.ca.gov, assemblymember.weber@assembly.ca.gov, 
senator.block@senate.ca.gov 
Subject: PRA request regarding Labor Delegation trip to Palestine and Ethnic Studies 
event 
 
Dear Ms. Griffin, 
  
Pursuant to the California Public Records Act, please provide to me 
any and all documents concerning the University funding of the 
following: 
 
a) "Report and Discussion from Members of the North American 
Based Academic and Labor Delegation to Palestine 2014," an event 
which took place on Thursday, March 6, in the Ethnic Studies and 
Psychology Building 116.  (Here is an announcement of the 
event: http://ethnicstudies.sfsu.edu/content/news-events). 
 
b) The North American Based Academic and Labor Delegation to 
Palestine January 10 - 23, 2014, which was organized by SFSU 
professor Rabab Abdulhadi and whose participants included two 
SFSU faculty members -- Rabab Abdulhadi and Joanne Barker -- as 
well as Jaime Veve, the spouse of Prof. Abdulhadi. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Tammi Rossman-Benjamin 
 


